
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council Meeting of 25 March 2004 

1. STRICKLAND STREET HOUSE 
 
 The Board received a report by the Community Advocate supplying further information which had 

previously been requested by the Board regarding a Council-owned dwelling at 188 Strickland Street.  
The report advised that the future use of the property would be determined in accordance with the 
Council’s policy for the disposal of properties which were no longer required by the Council, or their 
retention for alternative Council-related purposes. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


